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Dear Students,

Greetings from JIBC’s Office of Indigenization. On behalf 
of our team, we send our respects and hope you and 
your relations are healthy and well during the COVID-19 
pandemic. 

While Mother Earth breathes deeply into a new state 
of healing as a result of grounded aircraft and a slowed 
industrial pace, the Coronavirus harms health and world 
economies and has profoundly changed the way we learn, 
the way we work and live our daily lives.

While the Office of Indigenization (OI)  typically is based at 
the New Westminster campus located on the unceded and 
traditional xwmeØkweyem (Musqueam) First Nation territory 
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DID YOU KNOW? 

The Office of Indigenization logo is created 
by Haida Gwaii artist James Cowpar, and 
reflects a concept of social justice and 
the    design acknowledges the diversity of 
Indigenous peoples.

ELDERS-IN-RESIDENCE PROGRAM

The Elders-In-Residence Program supports and encourages 
Indigenous students and provides a cultural connection for them 
on their journey. 

Elders encourage and promote understanding and respect for 
Indigenous knowledges, perspectives, culture and values. Elders 
are available to students for one on one dialogue and in group 
settings.                   

Information on remote Elder-led workshops will be shared with 
students soon! If you have a request for a specific topic of 
learning, please email the OI’s Coordinator at hsimpson@jibc.ca.

WHAT IS THE OFFICE OF INDIGENIZATION?

The Office of Indigenization works across the Institution to 
support JIBC’s commitment to Indigenous education and 
implementation of its five-year Indigenization Strategy. 

Our work includes facilitating Indigenous student spaces and 
the Indigenization of physical campus spaces at JIBC, enhancing 
cultural connections and knowledge sharing through our Elders-
in-Residence program, and collaborating with internal and 
external teams and communities to embed Indigeneity within     
every aspects of JIBC; from governance to student services, 
from policies to programming and everything in between. By 
including Indigenous ways of knowing, thinking, being and 
relating in to the fabric of JIBC, everyone in the circle benefits.

ABORIGINAL GATHERING PLACE

The Aboriginal Gathering Place is located in AD 135 near the 
gymnasium in the New Westminster campus. The AGP serves 
as an inclusive Indigenous space to support instructional activity, 
cultural exchange, and community engagement and is primarily 
dedicated for usage by Indigenous students of JIBC. The AGP is a 
place for study, socialization, and spiritual connection. 

We are seeking student input on the usage of the AGP. 

•	 What kind of student space do you want at JIBC?

•	 How would you like to use this space?

Let us know by emailing Heather, OI’s Coordinator,  
at hsimpson@jibc.ca.  
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FUNDING FOR INDIGENOUS STUDENTS 

Achieving educational goals and sustaining life balance is tricky at the best of times. Secure finances 
plays a cruicial role for many learners to successfully pursue and complete post-secondary education. 

The OI works with JIBC’s Financial Aid Office to communicate funding options and support 
application  processes for student financial aid. 

1.	 Indigenous Emergency Assistance Fund 
This fund is set up for Indigenous post-secondary learners who are in difficult and emergency 
situations. The fund provides a modest amount to assist status and non-status students with 
emergency expenses related to housing, utilities, groceries, medical/dental needs, etc. You 
can apply at any time in the calandar year. If you have any questions about this fund or wish 
to apply, please email financialaid@jibc.ca or call (604) 528-5762 or 1(877) 275-4332 (toll-free 
North America).

2.	 Marvin and Colette Storrow Award 




